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Mrs Eimear Harte,
Principal,
Grange Post Primary School.

Dear Eimear,

Thank you for your Support and help last week in getting Bishop
Kevin’s Pastoral Letter into circulation,

view. Secondly we are conscious of the extra bréessures experienced by
many teachers, pupils and families (Primary and Secondary / Post-Primary)

in the lead-up to Christmas.

lecti
Teachers, Special Needs Assistants, Schoo] Secretaries etc.). The details are

emphasise that these Minj Evenings of Recollection are entirely optional,
ion in the dipcese (Primary, Post-Primary and

Third Level) and offered in a spirit of solidarity, gratitude and recognition

In leading these sessions Fr
Catechist with the Sligo Clus




offering? We would also appreciate if you could draw your colleagues
attention to the poster and email.

Is pilot initiative prove helpful we wil] be glad to reflect
est to extend such Opportunities.

Thanks again for a]] you and your colleagues do.

If there are any related enquiries feel free to direct them to me,

Sincerely,

Justin

Justin Harkin
Education Secretariat (Diocese of Elphin)
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